
 

NCTA LOW-STRESS 
CATTLE HANDLING 

WORKSHOP 

 
MARCH 30 -- NCTA CAMPUS 6 P.M. 

LIVESTOCK TEACHING CENTER  
     

   NCTA Collegiate Cattlemen, NCTA Stock Dog Club, and Outback Stock 

Dog Association are sponsoring a free public workshop to educate cattle 

producers and stock dog owners about Low-Stress Cattle Handling. Juan 

Reyes of Wheatland, Wyo., will demonstrate how to use livestock dogs in 

a low-stress manner. 

    Dr. Kip Lukasiewicz, veterinarian of St. Paul, Neb., with Production 

Animal Consultants, will demonstrate use of a “Bud Box” and handling 

cattle as a stockman on foot. Supper 6 P.M. ~ Workshop 6:30 P.M. 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 

MARCH 30, 2016 

---------- 

FREE WILL SUPPER 

STARTING AT 6 PM 

 

SUPPER PROCEEDS 

WILL BENEFIT 

SPONSORING CLUBS 

 

FREE WORKSHOP 

NO RSVP NEEDED 

 

OPEN TO ALL 

STUDENTS AND THE 

PUBLIC 

 

NATIONALLY 

RECOGNIZED 

PRESENTERS 

 
Additional information 
is available from NCTA 

at 1-800-3-CURTIS, 
Judy Bowmaster-Cole 

at 
jbowmaster1@unl.edu 

or Jo Bek at 
tbek1@unl.edu 
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